
 

 

 
 

13th February 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Geography Field Visit - Sheffield City Centre, Whitby/East Coast and Linacre 

 
Date Times Area 

Monday 15th April 08.30am to 3.00pm Linacre Reservoir 
Tuesday 16th April 08.30am to 3.00pm Sheffield city centre  
Thursday 9th and Friday 10th May Full days Whitby and East Coast Residential 

 
As part of our preparations for the component 4 NEA, an individual investigation based on the collection 
of both field data and secondary information is to take place. This investigation must be based on a 
question or issue defined and developed by the individual candidate which is worth 20% of your child’s 
A Level grade. In order to be successful in this examination students will need to collect primary and 
secondary data.  
 
Monday 15th April – Linacre Reservoir 
Students will meet at school at 08.30am and walk with staff to Linacre Reservoir, where we will collect 
primary data on the hydrological and carbon cycle. Students will need walking shoes/boots, waterproof 
clothing and a packed lunch. We will walk back to school by 13.50pm and students will then carry out 
GIS mapping of their results during Period 5.  
 
Tuesday 16th April - 08.30 to 3.00pm – Sheffield City Centre  
Students should meet teaching staff at Chesterfield Train Station at 08.30am and purchase their own 
return ticket to Sheffield for the day. Students should be casually dressed and can either bring a packed 
lunch or purchase items whilst in the city centre.  Students will collect primary data associated with 
sense of place and change over time. 
 
Thursday 9th and Friday 10th May- Whitby and East coast residential 
Students will travel to Whitby by coach and will spend one night at the Boggle Hole YHA.  Students will 
be provided with an evening meal and breakfast on the second day, and transport throughout the two 
days.  Data will be collected on coastal erosion and honeypot coastal towns.  Students will need a 
packed lunch on Thursday 9th May and a small amount of money to buy lunch on Friday 10th May.  
Students will need to arrive at school by 07.15am on Thursday 9th May and we expect to arrive back 
around 7.00pm on Friday 10th May.  Students will need suitable clothing and footwear along with 
waterproof clothing.  The cost of this trip is £70 and this should be paid via ParentPay by Thursday 28th 
March 2024. 
 
Please make payment and complete the consent form on ParentPay by Friday 22nd March at the latest 
but in the meantime if you have any queries with regard to these trips, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on m.hopkinson@brookfieldcs.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
M. Hopkinson       
Mrs M Hopkinson 
Head of Geography 
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